On August 15th the following question was received from Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding Board Item PM2 - Project Modifications for Rolling Green Elementary:
 
Question:  Is there anyway we can specify subcontractor expectations in the bid process?
Response:  That information is now included in the documents that potential subcontractors receive when they bid on School District projects, however, this new insurance program was implemented after the construction manager received the subcontractor bids for the tilt wall panels on this project.
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